
 

January 13, 2023 
 
 
Carmen D. Diaz 
Acting Secretary of the Board 
Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey  08625-0350 
 
 

Via Email:  carmen.diaz@pbu.nj.gov; board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov  
Re: In the Matter of Declaring Transmission to Support Offshore Wind a Public Policy of the 

State of New Jersey 
 BPU Docket No. QO20100630 

 
 
Dear Acting Secretary Diaz: 
 

Please accept this correspondence to inform the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
(“Board”) of the intent of Transource Energy, LLC and Transource Pennsylvania, LLC (collectively 
“Transource”) to convey timely notification to PJM Interconnection L.L.C. (“PJM”) of Transource’s 
acceptance of the designation of construction responsibility for the New Jersey State Agreement 
Approach (“SAA”) Projects. The due date for this notice to PJM is Friday, January 13, 2023. 
Transource provided timely notice to PJM on Thursday, January 12, 2023. 
 
 In addition, and in compliance with the Board’s SAA Order of October 26, 2022, in the above 
referenced docket, Transource will provide Board Staff an opportunity for review and comment on 
the draft Designated Entity Agreement, once it is tendered by PJM, and prior to execution. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 /s/ 
 
Chad A. Heitmeyer 
Senior Vice President 
Transource Energy, LLC 
 
cc: Kenneth Seiler, PJM  Chad Heitmeyer, AEP 
 Greg Hall, AEP   Josh Burkholder, AEP 
 Antonio Smyth, AEP  Takis Laios, AEP 
 Michael Deggendorf, AEP David Rupert, AEP  
 Stacey Burbure, AEP  Maria Bell, AEP 
 Hector Garcia-Santana, AEP 
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